
We are delighted to announce that Hovenden Park will reopen tomorrow, Wednesday 13th May, following general guidance from England Golf to allow us to” Play Safe and Stay Safe”.
· You MUST book a tee off time prior to playing by ringing Mary on 
01406 490000 from 8.00am - 2.00pm Monday to Friday. We will be monitoring tee off bookings and will cancel any if they do not comply with the restrictions.
· Tee off times will be every 15 minutes from 7.30am – 6.30pm. You will be invoiced at the end of each month for each round played, payment to be made preferably by direct bank transfer giving your membership number as your reference.
· You may play as an individual, with one member of another household or with up to three other members living within your household.  
· Rounds of golf will be restricted to 9 holes only.
· You must arrive no earlier than 15 minutes prior to your tee off time. Please wait by your car until just before your tee off time.
· The clubhouse and toilet facilities will be closed
· Use hand sanitizer provided by the side gate before playing.
· Please keep a social distance from any other players
· The flagstick will remain but DO NOT touch it. 
· An insert has been placed into each hole to prevent the ball dropping in to the hole.
· Do not use the ball washers.
· Once you have completed your game, sanitize your hands and make your way to your car.
We are very excited to welcome you back to Hovenden, Les and Trevor have been working hard to make the course ready for your return.  We thank them for their commitment and dedication. 
“Play Safe and Stay Safe” so that we can remain open and play the game we love.
Thank you for your continued support in these very difficult times.
Sarah Worth













